
  

Swallowfield Primary 

 

 

 
Weathercock Close, Woburn Sands, Milton Keynes, MK17 8SR, Tel: 01908 58210 

 
Tuesday 7th January 2025 

     Dear Parents/Carers  

We wish you all a Happy New Year, hope that you all had a restful, healthy and enjoyable Christmas 
break, and thank you very much for all your cards and thoughtful gifts.  
 
This term our topics will be ‘The Romans’ and ‘Land Use’. Please see the attached overview for more 
information about what we are learning in all subjects.   

PE  
 
We will continue to have our PE lessons every Tuesday. Your child will need to come to school in their PE kit 
on this day. We could be outside for our PE lessons (weather permitting), so the children will need to be 
appropriately dressed. It might be a good idea to wear shorts under tracksuit bottoms, a navy - blue sweatshirt 
or school fleece will be necessary particularly as the weather is colder, and trainers will be better than 
plimsoles. Also, please ensure that all jewellery and earrings are removed on that day.  

Communication  
 
If you need to contact your child’s class teacher then please use the following emails. Teachers will respond to 
emails within 48 working hours.  

     If the matter is urgent please telephone the school office. (01908-582101)  

Mrs Knox: K.Knox@swallowfieldprimary.com  

Miss Glyn-Davies:  s.glyn-davies@swallowfieldprimary.com  

Homework   
 
The home learning tasks for this term will be found at the front of the learning logs. These should come back to 
school every Thursday and will go back home on the same day.  The children will continue to receive weekly 
spellings on a Friday and will be tested on the Friday the week after. It will not be necessary to submit spelling 
practice. We understand that it is sometimes difficult to find time for the children to complete their Learning 
Tasks, but we do encourage them to complete at least one piece a week. 
 

      Verulamium trip 

 
We will be visiting the Verulamium in St Albans on the 11th February 2025. More information on this to follow.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Glyn-Davies and Mrs Knox  

 
 
 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs K Brewer NPQH 

Email: office1@swallowfieldlowerschool.co.uk  
www.swallowfieldlowerschool.co.uk  

   
 

     
 


